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9:30 Sunday School – 10:40 Worship Service
===========================================================

  The Lord your God is
 with you,

He is mighty to save.
He will take great delight

 in you,
He will quiet you with 

His love,
He will rejoice over you

 with singing.
Zephaniah 3:17

 _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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Baptism Wo"hip Service
    April 30, 2017

! !! ! I have been crucified with Christ and I no longer 
	 live, but Christ lives in me. The life I live in the body, I live 
	 by faith in the Son of God, who loved me and gave 
	 himself  for me.                                             Galatians 2:20
________________________________________________________

Pianist - Marla Sanca
Song Leader - Ken Letkeman

Electric Piano - Christina Peters

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship - Matt Klassen

Announcements/Offering - Offertory - Trenton Unrau

Worship in Singing (1 song)

Message - Peter Redekopp
Baptism - Something to Celebrate - Gal.2:20

Testimonies for Baptism - (Cam Fehr, Heidi Klassen, 
Becky Schulz, Dean & Shannon Toews, Reghyn Wall )

Baptism

Worship in Singing

Membership Acceptance

Closing Song

Closing Prayer/Benediction
____________________________________________________________



THIS WEEK
Monday
7:00 pm - Jr Youth Bible Study @ Glencross. Snack - Kayla and Kaylee
Wednesday
7:00 pm - Sr Youth Bible study @ Glencross
Friday
6:00 pm - Church yard clean-up. Followed by wiener roast and 
fellowship. Please bring rakes, roasting sticks, lawn chairs and hotdogs 
for your family. Drinks and condiments will be supplied.
7:30 pm - Daniel & Helene’s care groups meets at Frank & Theresa 
Peters place.

NEXT SUNDAY
9:30-9:45am  Prayer time for Sunday School in the Pastor's study. This takes 
place during the Sunday School singing time and is open to ANYONE not 
needing to be present at singing. Please come support our Sunday School 
department in prayer!

Arvid & Ruth Loewen will be our guests. Arvid   (from Grandpas Can) will 
be sharing  his story  through a documentary video in adult Sunday school. 
He will also be sharing more in the morning service of his experiences as he 
has been cycling  to raise funds and awareness for Mully Children's Family 
organization. He will be sharing  about the ministry as well as bringing a 
message. ''When Quitting is Not an Option''  is what he will be speaking  on, 
so come and be challenged through his story and as he shares from God's 
word.

Sunday, May 14th - Testimonies for Membership at Glencross.   We will 
have the Membership Candidates sharing  their Testimonies during  the 
morning  Service.  The Candidates for Membership are: Abram & Margaret 
Peters, Brad & Holly Peters, Jake & Evelyn Wall, and Sara Zacharias.

Ladies Fellowship Wind-up.  May 16th 6:30pm.  Come join us for an evening 
of laughter with comedian Dorothy Derksen, good food, and 
encouragement!  Supper begins at 6:30. Please bring a salad or dessert to 
share.



Sunday School Promotion Sunday, June 4 @ 9:30am. This will be the 
last day of Sunday School until fall. Classes will resume Sept. 10th

Baby Dedication - is being planned for May 28th.  If you would like to 
dedicate your child please talk to Pastor Peter.

Church Picnic at Stanley Park, Shelter #2 - Sunday, June 11@10:00am 

DVBS - July 16th-20th from 6:30-9:00 pm

Union Gospel Mission Update:
Praise the Lord for our new  Incoming Executive Director, Frank 
Ulrich. He started on March 6th and will be learning the ropes over 
the next couple of  months. Pray that our program participants will stay 
faithful to the Lord and continue with their program. As the warm 
spring weather settles in, the temptation to live on the streets sets in. 
Praise the Lord for the great response to the UGM Mission Aware 
Program. Pray for Greg Stetski, Executive Director and Frank Ulrich, 
Incoming Executive Director, as they work on the transition.

Watoto African Children's Choir - Thursday, May 11 - The Morden 
Ministerial would like to invite you to hear the children's choir from 
Uganda.  This event will be at Christian Life Center in Morden at 7pm.  
Everyone is welcome.

        


